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From: Jazelle L. Hoover <jlhoover@cityofkokomo.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 12:22 AM
To: MLS <mls@stellaripl.com>
Subject: FW: 1406 S Union St.

Jazelle L. Hoover
Wastewater Utilities/ Inspection Services

100 S Union St

Kokomo, IN 46901

Desk: 765-456-7367

jlhoover@cityofkokomo.org
 
From: Jazelle L. Hoover
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 8:18 AM
To: praveen.immanuel@stellaripl.com
Subject: 1406 S Union St.

Good morning. We have received your request and There are no pending Code Violations,
fines, fees, liens, permits, or any other issues pertaining to parcel number 34-09-01-285-
009.000-002. Thank you. If you have any more questions, please reach out to the permits/
utilities office at 765-456-7362.

Jazelle L. Hoover
Wastewater Utilities/ Inspection Services

100 S Union St

Kokomo, IN 46901

Desk: 765-456-7367 

jlhoover@cityofkokomo.org
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